
NOTICE OF E-470 INTERCHANGE RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

AEROTROPOLIS REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
 ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Aerotropolis Regional Transportation 
Authority, Adams County, Colorado, will convene for the E-470 Interchange Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on 
Friday, June 28, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. at E-470 and The Aurora Highlands Parkway. No formal Board action 
will be taken.

This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 

AEROTROPOLIS REGIONAL TRANSPORATION 
AUTHORITY, ADAMS COUNTY, COLORADO 

By:      /s/ Matt Hopper 
President 
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